‘ Better than it sounds
Fortunately, it tastes better than it sounds. Made by

boiling wheat for a short time, drying it and removing
of the bran, bulgur can be used much like rice. yor

along
Harvest food coopesative and needs to be
oouhlt 20 minutes using one part bulgnr to two
water.
F]t:’smthdplﬁ,mw considerably by add-
ing your favorite seasonings.
Beans, usually a side dish, shouldn’t be overlooked as a

FAB to recommen
(FAB) voted

Fees Allocation Board (FAB to
recommend a $1 student fee increase for 1976-1977 to
Ken Bader, vice-chancellor for sindent affairs.

The board also recommended that:

— ity for the Health Education Program im-
mediately be transferred from the University Health Cen-
ter to the university.

—University Program and Facility Fees support for
Carcer Planning and Placement, Career Counseling, En-
continued for one more year, but that the following year
they be transferred to general institutional support.
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Bader asked FAB ecarlier this semesier to submit a
recommendation on a possible fee hike.

A student affairs committee study which recommends
a $3.50 increase was to Bader and FAB ecarlier
in the semester by Ely Meyerson, dean of student develop-
ment.

The proj $3.50 increase includes $1.35 for the
Health , $.68 for the Nebraska Union, $1.30 to re-
place depleted surplus funds carried over from previous
years and what Meyerson called a $.17 fudge factor, an
allowance for emor.

ASUN and the Council on Student Life also will make
recommendation on the proposed increase.

chopped
in rest of
most of the liquid is absosbed (about 20 minutes).

Seute bacon over medium heat until it stasts to brown. Add
vegetsbles and cook until onion is transparent. Blend
cover and simmer over low heat until
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In the board’s recommendation report, Don Wesely,
FAB chairman, said UNL students currently pay the
second highest amount of student fees in the Big 8 and
that the board’s immediate goal should be to keep student
fee increases to 2 minimum.

An FAB subcommittee report on the recreation depart-
ment adopted by the board recommended a “back to
basics program.”

The report also recommends that :
—Expensive equipment should be limited.

—Activities such as glass blowing, yoga, dance and
macrame classes are “more appropriately the function of
the Free University of the Union Program Council.”

OMAHA MUSIC HALL = FRIDAY, MAY 7-8 PM

Tickets $5.50 advance, $6.50 at the door, available
at Auditorium Box Office and all Brandeis stores
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